Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IlI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY SEP 02 202
No._2f0 , s.2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public School Heads
All Others Concerned

This is to inform all concerned that due to inclement weather conditions, the
Makagurong Ugnayang Pang-Edukasyon in the Hermosa, Orani, and Samal
Districts will be rescheduled on the following dates:

e Hermosa District - September 20, 2024
e Orani District - September 24, 2024
¢ Samal District - September 25, 2024

All provisions stated in the Division Memorandum No. 337, s. 2024 shall remain
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in effect.

For information and guidance.

SO3/PATS
09/02/2024

‘74

Dc ED
MAT?TAG u

BACONC PILIPINAS




